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   Babbage												Nightingale																			Parks																						Dickens	

Dates	Reminder…	
Please	remember	to	
send	your	child	to	
school	with	a	water	
bottle	each	day.	
Learning	is	thirsty	
work!	

	

Our	NEW	school	Ethos…	
Be	Respectful,	Be	Safe,	Be	ready.	
We	are	ALL	working	hard	to	show	our	school	agreements	in	all	that	we	do.	

Keeping	safe	online…	
Last	week,	we	all	took	part	in	a	
workshop	about	how	to	stay	safe	
on	the	internet.	
We	discussed	what	we	should	do	
if	we	see	something	
inappropriate	while	online.	
	

Report	it	–	Report	it	to	the	website	
Block	it	–	Block	the	user	
Screen	shot	it	–	take	a	screenshot	as	
proof	
log	off!	

	
We	learnt	how	to	decide	on	a	
password	and	that	we	should	
NEVER	share	personal	
information	when	we	are	using	
the	internet.	

Topic…	
As	part	of	our	topic,	What	have	the	Romans	done	for	us?,	the	
children	will	be	producing	their	own	web	pages	to	share	what	
they	have	learnt.	They	will	be	using	our	new	chrome	books	and	
iPADS	to	do	this.	


